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Coughlin Ann

From: Margie Marcus <mcsaine@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 9:37 AM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: Vote Yes on HB2927

I fully support HB2927. I would like the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact to be passed. Currently, we 
all know that the voice of the majority is not being heard and some states are completely ignored. Oregon votes 
are currently unimportant so our voices are not being heard in presidential elections. The way to do that is to 
pass HB2927. Once it passes enough states, then the president can be elected by popular vote. There is no 
chance for fair electoral results until this is enacted. One person, one vote! 
 
I am against the copout of SB825. Please vote YES on HB2927! 
 

Update on the National Popular vote! 

 


